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15th April 2024. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Equipment list  
 
For the year 6 residential to Gulliver’s Valley (Monday 24th – Wednesday 26th June 2024) children will need 
the following equipment please: 
 

• Towel.  

• Wash kit (soap, toothpaste, toothbrush etc). 

• Sunscreen 

• Cap or Sun Hat 

• Rain Jacket.  

• Sufficient underwear for three days. 

• Old Shoes, Trainers, Boots or Wellingtons (these may get dirty and wet).  

• Suitable clothes appropriate for the time of year that you visit (leggings, long shorts, tops that cover 
the waist due to harnesses, and socks).  

• A change of clothes and shoes for the evening activities. • Warm Coat (Colder Seasons). 

• Pyjamas. 

• Water Bottle (Maybe a spare too).  

• Spending Money (Maximum amount - £10.00).  

• Medication – If required (Clearly labelled with your name). 

• Packed lunch for the first day. 
 
We will confirm the exact activities over the next few weeks, and we will sort sleeping arrangements closer 
to the time of the residential.  
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Skeavington and Mr Fletcher-Newbold. 
Year 6 team  
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